The Judy Center Early Learning Hub at Summit Hall Elementary School



Fall Fun Begins!

The Judy Center is happy to share that we have many programs and activities available to new and returning families this year.

The Prek classes at Summit Hall Elementary will travel to Butler's Orchard on Wednesday, October 11th to pick pumpkins, visit the farm animals and enjoy a hayride before settling down to a picnic lunch.



Family Engagement

Judy Center families are invited to Literacy Night at Summit Hall Elementary on Thursday, October 26th at 6:30pm. Dinner will be provided before joining other families for a demonstration read aloud. Wear your pajamas!

PreK Registration will continue throughout the school year. Families are invited to speak with Head Start Family Service Worker Teresa DelGadillo, about registration questions or contact the PreK Team at Rockinghorse Road.

Professional Development

Partners and educators supporting the Judy Center at Summit Hall are invited to share their professional development needs and desires via survey. This information will be used to identify and provide professional development during the 2023-24 School Year. Please access the survey here:



Activities for Little Learners

Play And Learn (PAL) | T,W,Th | 9:15am Children and families will develop strategies to include singing, dancing, drama, and other activities into their daily routine. Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays

My Gym @ Kentlands | Tuesdays | 11:20am A variety of movement games and gross motor exercises to promote body and spatial awareness for infants & Toddlers. October 4, 11, 18 & 25

Kindermusik | Tuesdays | 11:30am A music and movement activity that nurtures a child's cognitive, emotional, social, language and physical development. October 10, 17, 24 & 31

Soccer Tots | Thursdays | 9:30am Soccer Classes for 2 & 3 year olds and their parent/caregiver. October 12, 19 & 26

SNAP-Ed Virtual Cooking Class | 10:00am Soccer Classes for 2 & 3 year olds and their parent/caregiver. October 6

*All activities will be held at the Judy Center except My Gym which is at the Kentlands.

Parent Learning Opportunities

Parents of PreK and Head Start students are invited to join Teresa DelGadillo, the Head Start Family Service Worker, for the kick off PreK Parent Meeting on Friday, October 6th from 9:30-11:00 at the Judy Center.

In addition to special information about PreK Support services, development and learning, each family will receive learning materials and books to take home.

The next PreK/Head Start meeting will be on October 26th, via Zoom. All participants will be entered into a raffle to win a Bedtime In a Box for their PreK student as well as other prizes.

Goodbyes

With a sad heart we share that some of our beloved team members, Katherine Martinez, Stefany Amaya & Monica DeLeon, have moved on to other positions within MCPS. The impact you made on the families at our Judy Center will never be forgotten. Best of Luck!

JUDY CENTER TEAM

Dr. Aprielle Anderson Program Manager aprielle_anderson-dickert@mcpsmd.org Vacant Family Service Coordinator Martha Bruno
Play And Learn Facilitator
martha t bruno@mcpsmd.org

Vacant Program Secretary Teresa DelGadillo PreK/Head Start Family Service Worker teresa_delgadillo@mcpsmd.org



CONTACT US: 301-284-4170